
WAIʻANAE
WATERSHED MANAGEMENT PLAN
A COMMUNITY MEETING is being held to share information about the Waiʻanae 
Watershed Management Plan Update. Join us to learn about the project and share 
with us about the wai in Wai’anae and the water issues important to your kaiāulu.

Join us for the first Community Meeting
Wednesday, March 19, 2025

Waiʻanae Coast Comprehensive Health Center
86-260 Farrington Highway, Waiʻanae, HI 96792

6:00 - 8:00 PM

For more information, please contact:  
HONOLULU BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY
Contact: Dominic Dias
Phone: (808) 748-5928
Email: ddias@hbws.org

SSFM INTERNATIONAL
Contact: Lala Nuss
Phone: (808) 531-1308
Email: lnuss@ssfm.com

SCAN HERE 
TO VISIT THE PROJECT 

WEBSITE
SCAN HERE 

TO JOIN OUR EMAIL LIST

The planning process will integrate land use 
and water resource management to achieve:
1) Inclusive community participation and 
consultation.
2) Holistic management of watershed 
resources.
3) Policy alignment with State and City 
policies and programs.
4) Action to facilitate implementation of 
important watershed management programs.
5) Ahupuaʻa-based management principles.

What is the Waiʻanae Watershed Management Plan? 
(WWMP)
The WWMP is one of eight district plans prepared by the City & County of Honolulu Board of 
Water Supply (BWS) and the Department of Plannng and Permitting (DPP). Together, the eight 
plans comprise the O‘ahu Water Management Plan. The WWMP is intended to be an 
environmentally holistic, community-based, and economically viable watershed management 
plan that is action oriented and incorporates ahupua‘a-based management principles. The 
plan will identify key water resource issues and recommend policies, strategies, and projects 
to ensure adequate and sustainable water supply for Waiʻanae for the next twenty years.     


